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Roberta DiMezza

From: K Hulseberg <kwhmd0@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 7:56 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Kevin Hulseberg - IN OPPOSITION TO BILL 5469

The proposed legislation is concerning from a property owner perspective. Basically the bill absconds my property 
without proper consideration. Property which I pay taxes on. As well it will devalue my property. The Supreme Court has 
utilized the mean high tide water mark as the marker, it is measurable. Myself and neighbors have had this point 
surveyed for the past several years and has prevented many disputes.   
Regards 
kevin hulseberg  


